
  
 

EPM hereby informs: 

 

The Superintendency of Industry and Commerce is carrying out an 

administrative inspection visit to the EPM headquarters in Medellín this 

Wednesday, April 12 and Thursday, April 13, 2023, with the purpose of 

“gathering information related to the natural gas market in Colombia, 

economic activity of the inspected agent and all those activities through 

which it carries out its corporate purpose in this market. The foregoing in 

order to verify compliance with the rules relating to the protection of free 

economic competition. EPM provides all its collaboration with the 

Superintendence of Industry and Commerce and supplies the requested 

information. This process is confidential. 

 


